
   

  
     

   

          
 

 
 
From: Bob or Lorraine Hafstad   
Sent: Monday, April 26, 2021 1:35 PM 
To: PUC <PUCPF@state.sd.us> 
Subject: Re: [EXT] EL21-011 
 
Lorraine Hafstad 

 
Crooks, SD 57020 
  
I strongly oppose this amendment.  It is a big step in the wrong direction  toward slowing down global warning 
and slowing down pollution of this earth. 
  
Lorraine Hafstad 




